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Tax Compliance Day – January 10, 2024 

Collaborative event to help taxpayers with complex compliance issues 
 
PROVIDENCE, R.I. – The Division of Taxation’s mission is to foster voluntary compliance 
with the Rhode Island tax laws and instill public confidence in our work.  
 
As part of continuing efforts to achieve its mission and to increase community 
involvement, the Division is hosting a special event. On January 10, 2024 (adverse 
weather day January 17, 2024), the Division is hosting a collaborative Tax Compliance 
Day at Rhode Island College to assist taxpayers with 
complicated multi-agency compliance issues.  
 
The IRS Taxpayer Advocate Service, RI DMV, VITA free tax 
preparation, RI Department of State, and RI Central 
Collections Unit have graciously accepted the invitation 
to participate in the event. By having these agencies 
together in one place, attendees will be able to discuss 
resolution of such issues as tax debts or delinquencies 
and tax-related license blocks, receive refunds they may 
not have been aware they are entitled to, and find 
resources to stay up to date on their legally required 
filings. 
 
This event is free to attend and open to all taxpayers, 
both individuals and business entities. Registration is not 
required, though is encouraged. 
 
Information about the event, including registration, is 
available on the Division’s website at: https://tax.ri.gov/about-us/tax-compliance-day.  
 
The event flyer is available on the last page of this document. 
 
For more information on the Division’s community outreach efforts or for questions, 
taxpayers and preparers are encouraged to contact the Division’s Taxpayer Experience 
Section by email at: Taxpayer.Experience@tax.ri.gov or by telephone from 8:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. on business days at: 401-574-8983. 
  

The Rhode Island Division of Taxation, part of the Rhode Island Department of Revenue, is open to the 
public from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. business days. For more information, contact the Division of Taxation 
at (401) 574‐8829 or see https://tax.ri.gov/about-us/contact-us. 
 

• What: Tax Compliance Day – an 
opportunity to meet with multiple 
agencies in the same place and 
discuss resolution of complex tax 
compliance issues. 
 

• Where: Rhode Island College, Alger 
Hall, Room 110. 
 

• When: January 10, 2024, 9:00 am – 
3:00 pm. 
 

• Who: Any taxpayer who might 
benefit from meeting with any of 
the involved agencies. 
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